
 

FEBRUARY 

SARA HARP 

MINTER  
Looking for people to be guest speakers! 

During the month of February, we have many school-wide plans to 

recognize Black History Month. On February 25, we plan to have 

some of our parents and community members visit classrooms to 

share stories and/or represent notable African-Americans past and 

present. We would love to have several guest speakers on this day 

to visit classrooms. Some of our guests are even planning to dress 

up like the person they are representing! Would you be interested 

in helping us?  Please contact Mrs. Angelo. 

 

February 25 

8:00-11:00 am 

──── 

Dress up and/or 

represent an 

important person 

past or present. 

──── 

Come to visit one 

class or many 

classes!  

──── 

Be creative! 

──── 

Inspire our 

students! 

CONTACT 

 

Erinn Angelo 

angelo.erinn@mail.fcboe.org 

Please let Mrs. Angelo know 

if you can be a guest speaker. 

Let her know the person you 

would like to represent and 

your availability.  

 

mailto:angelo.erinn@mail.fcboe.org

